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The Northeast Harris County Retired
Educators Association (NEHCREA)
proudly awarded six scholarships to
six outstanding students from
Galena Park ISD. These exceptional
students were selected by our
dedicated Scholarship Committee,
who worked diligently to identify
highly academic individuals with a
shared passion for education and a
desire to become future educators.
Our mission is to uplift and support
the next generation of educators—
lifelong learners who aspire to make
a meaningful impact in the world.

To honor the recipients, NEHCREA hosted
a celebration luncheon on Thursday,
May 15, 2025, at the Zotz Education
Center. Students, their families, and
school counseling staff joined us for an
uplifting and joyful event. Each recipient
received a copy of Oh, the Places You'll
Go! by Dr. Seuss—a symbolic sendoff as
they prepare for their journey into higher
education and the field of teaching.
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SCHOLARSHIP
COMMITTEE 

SPECIAL HIGHLIGHT 

THIS YEAR’S SCHOLARSHIP
RECIPIENTS ARE:

Galena Park High School: Eli Gonzalez, Gael
Sandoval, Camila Esquival-Estrada
Early College High School: Jade Romero
North Shore Senior High: Saniah Johnson,
Mylene De Los Santos

As a special highlight, we
also heard from one of last
year’s scholarship recipients,
Angelina Gonzalez, who
shared her inspiring
experiences from her first
year in college and how the
support from NEHCREA made
a difference in her journey.

NEHCREA is making it happen
—investing in the future of
education, one student at a
time!

Thanks to a very successful year of
donations by our members, NEHCREA
was able to provide these scholarships
and invest in the future of education. We
are incredibly grateful for the generosity
and support of our members, whose
contributions made this possible.


